TRI VILLAGE REGIONAL SEWER SERVICES COMMISSION

POLICY
SUBJECT - HOOK UP OF PROPERTIES OUTSIDE THE BOUNDARIES OF THE THREE VILLAGES

BACKGROUND:
SOME REQUESTS WERE RECEIVED FOR INDIVIDUAL, ADJACENT LOTS TO HOOK-UP
TO THE TRI-VILLAGE SYSTEM.

CONCERNS:
LAGOON CAPACITY - ALTHOUGH THE CURRENT CAPACITY IS CURRENTLY
ADEQUATE, ONLY 60% OF PROPERTIES ELIGIELE FOR THE SERVICES HAVE BEEN
CONNECTED.

THE COUNTY HAS INDICATED THEY WILL HAVE NO PART IN COLLECTING YEARLY
FEES.

CONSIDERATION OF HOOKING UP INDIVIDUAL PROPERTIES WOULD LEAVE THE
COMMISSION OPEN TO ACCEPTING OTHER REQUESTS FOR THE SURROUNDING
PROPERTIES

WHEN THE SYSTEM NEEDS MAJOR EXPANSION OR THE LAGOON REQUIRES
FURTHER EXPANSION, ONLY THOSE IN THE THREE VILLAGE AREA COULD BE
REQUISITIONED FOR THE FUNDS,

RESCLUTIONS:

OCTOBER 18, 1995:
MOVED BY MARGO HERVIEUX THAT THE COMMISSION NOT CONSIDER ANY
HOOK-UPS FOR PROPERTIES OUTSIDE THE BOUNDARIES OF THE THREE
VILLAGES,
CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY

SEPTEMBER 8, 1997:
MOVED BY Barb Goode that the Commission adhere to the policy set in October
1995 which stated “MOVED BY Margo Hervieux that the Commission not
consider any hook-ups for properties outside the boundaries of the three villages.”.
Opposed - Art Wilson
CARRIED

MOVED BY Dan Hinds that all policies be review in on years time and that all
current policies be strictly adhered to.
CARRIED



